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DATE: June 7 
 

 

TO: Principals and Site Coordinators 
 

 

FROM: Christian Bertel, Coordinator of Health Services 
 

 

SUBJECT:  Cold Weather Guidelines 
 

 
 
 
 

The Hazelwood School District follows the following procedures and guidelines to 

address children participating in outside activities during cold weather. 

Temperatures, including wind chill factor, must be monitored by the Building 

Administrator. Guidelines for Recess and Physical Education (PE) outdoors: 

• Temperature: (Including wind chill) below 20 degrees - children should stay 

inside. 
 
 
 

During cold weather, improperly clothed children should not be allowed outside for 

recess or PE. 


